
Public Notice
Antidegradation Alternatives 
Analysis for Pine Lake Corn 

Processors,
Steamboat Rock, Iowa

	 Notice Date: May 18, 2022
	 Notice is hereby given that Pine 
Lake Corn Processors, Steamboat 
Rock, Iowa has completed a draft 
antidegradation alternatives anal-
ysis for discharge of non-contact 
cooling water via tile line to an un-
named creek, then to South Beaver 
Creek. The action being considered 
is a change in the water treatment 
chemical supplier. The unnamed 
creek is designated as a general 
use stream until the 160 th Street 
Bridge, where it becomes desig-
nated as a B(WW-2) with no recre-
ational use.
	 Anyone wishing to comment on 
the proposed treatment alternative 
must do so in writing within 30 days 
of the date shown at the top of this 
notice. Comments may be submit-
ted to:

	 Short Elliott Hendrickson, Inc.
	 Benjamin Klaus
	 5414 NW 88 th Street, Suite 140
	 Johnston, IA 50131
	 515.608.6000
	 bklaus@sehinc.com
	 Copies of this notice and the draft 
antidegradation alternatives anal-
ysis are on file and available for 
public inspection from 8:00 AM to 
4:30 PM Monday through Friday at 
the above address by appointment 
only. Copies of this information may 
be requested by contacting:
	 Short Elliott Hendrickson, Inc.
	 Benjamin Klaus
	 5414 NW 88 th Street, Suite 140
	 Johnston, IA 50131
	 515.608.6000
	 bklaus@sehinc.com
	 Pine Lake Corn Processors will 
submit a summary of comments re-
ceived and the facility’s responses 
to the Iowa Department of Natural 
Resources with the final alterna-
tives analysis subject to IDNR re-
view and approval.
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